
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

                                            Association Inauguration 2018- 2019 

The Department Association Literati 2018 for the academic year 2018- 19 was 

inaugurated on 25/10/2018. The newly elected Association Secretaries Mr. Premjith A. P. and 

Ms. Joslin Ouseph took their charges as office bearers of the association. Mr. Sahalees V. S., 

former association Secretary expressed his gratitude to the students and teachers of the 

department for their cooperation in the previous year association activities and offered his whole 

hearted support to the new secretaries. The former secretary also presented a report of accounts 

and activities of the previous year association activities. The meeting was inaugurated by 

Principal Dr. A. O. Roy. Mr. Saleel M.M., Head of the Department presided over the function. 

Fr. George Alummoottil (Burzar), Ms. Thara Philip (Director Self Financing Courses) and Fr. 

Kuriakose V. C. felicitated the gathering. The meeting was concluded by the vote of thanks 

proposed by Ms. Joslin Ouseph. During the afternoon session students of the department 

performed various cultural programmes. 


